
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing this letter to the P&T committee expressing my support for Nurtec ODT and the need for it to be 
preferred on Nevada State Medicaid's drug list. 
 
I am an endocrinologist and I see a lot of patients, some of which suffer from migraine. The older medications 
are not good enough. It is time to evolve with new-age medications that are safe and effective. My patient 
population needs to be active and be able to return back to their normal lives. 
 
I have had the opportunity to prescribe Nurtec ODT for many of my patients and I see how effective it is. My 
patients are getting back to work and living their best lives. Nurtec ODT works quickly with just one dose and I 
do not need to worry about titration. 
 
Nurtec ODT has been extremely beneficial for my patients. They like the ODT delivery system and how quickly 
it works.  
 
I see a lot of Medicaid patients in my clinic. This is a medication that would be helpful for my patients. 
Formulary and accessibility are very important to both them and myself. 
 
Thank you, 
Quang Nguyen, DO, FACP, FACE, FTOS 
Medical Director- Las Vegas Endocrinology 
Clinical Associate Professor, Clinical Education, AZCOM 
Adjunct Associate Professor of Endocrinology, TUNCOM 

 


